Sharps Meeting July 12, 2022

Attendees: Pam G, Jerry H. Bud M, Franklin M, Mary V — Recording Secretary

Site insurance will be due in September @$400.

Invoice for mowing from April 24 to June 24 submitted and paid a@ $2540 included seven cuts.
Payment received for Dawn R. Lewis burial last month.

It is assumed that cornerstones have not yet been ordered since no money has been requested for an
order.

Plants look good except for the roses which are not in good shape due to insects or possibly disease.
The Willis burial took place today.

Locations need to be confirmed by Tom for Moore, Rhoda Welch and Stoppel burials last month as well
as for the two urns buried by Tom.

Three recent contacts include Phillip Sutton inquiring about the location of his parents who were buried
in the nineties. The exact location will require some probing. Would like to have a headstone placed.
Does not live close by so it will be done remotely. Jerry provided contact information to obtain a stone.
Bud has the probe and will assist with this action when necessary.

Dorothy Hughes from DAR visited the site for inspection and placement of a marker on the Wherry
grave. The location already has a SAR marker. There will be a future ceremony for placement and
information will be provided as plans are made to avoid conflicts with burials or mowing.

A third inquiry about the location of a loved one involved a different Sharps cemetery in Kentucky.

Cards had been created in the past noting the location of the burial on the lot. This practice is no longer
done, but locations are noted in the database records for future reference.

Pam noted a future conflict in her schedule that may require a meeting change. It was agreed that the
change would be made to the second Monday to avoid conflicts in the schedule of other members.
Plenty of notice will be given.






